Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ATKINS - LAKE CITY
The Department of Transportation District 2 announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: Online: April 9, 2025, 4:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.

In person: April 10, 2025, 4:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: In-person: GTM Research Reserve, 505 Guana River Rd., Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32082

Online: nflroads.com/VPH

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: On behalf of the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), I invite you to a public meeting to discuss proposed improvements on Coastal Highway from the State Road A1A intersection to 24th Street (FIN 429931-1,429931-2).

FDOT proposes an 8-foot-wide trail for pedestrians and cyclists, two right-turn southbound lanes will be removed and drainage improvements in various locations to improve roadway flooding. The hearing will begin with an open house from 4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m., followed by a public comment period at 6:00 p.m. Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, disability or family status.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Brie Isom, Florida Department of Transportation District 2, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, Florida 32204, (904)360-5457 or Brie.Isom@dot.state.fl.us.
